Summer work

Graduating Kindergarten

Dear Families,

Congratulations to The Kindergarten Graduates of 2023. In order to maintain skills children have learned this school year, summer work has been assigned in preparation for first grade. Individualized i-Ready Reading lessons are to be completed between Thursday, June 22nd and Tuesday, August 1st. Children complete 1 lesson per week. These lessons have been chosen according to your child's personal learning path. In addition to 1-Ready, they will also complete a writing assignment.

writing assignments and a math packet will be available, June 22nd on our school website.

All assignments are required to be completed and returned to the appropriate teacher when school resumes.

Please feel free to reach out if you have any questions throughout the summer.

Enjoy your break!